TELEPHONE No. 4850.

G.



SECRETARY: H. J. BUTCHART, D.S.O., B.L. aledy 22 7. 32

MARISCHAL COLLEGE, ABERDEEN.

13th July, 1937.

Professor Karl Barth, D.Theol., D.D., University of Basel, Switzerland.

Dear Dr. Barth.

With reference to your letter of 14th June, as our Winter Terms ends on 18th March, the most convenient time for your Lecture in Aberdeen would be from 7th to 18th March. I understand however that you wish to go to Oxford, and Miss Deneke states that so far as Oxford is concerned, after 18th March would not suit them.

I shall be glad to hear whether 7th to 18th March will suit you for Aberdeen, and if not what you would suggest.

I am,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.